Original Message
Subject:Fwd: Open Letter by Indian civil society organizations to the Chair of the 'MMFIG' being held in Brazil, April, 2014
Date:Mon, 07 Apr 2014 12:52:22 +0530
From:Sunil Abraham <sunil@cis-india.org>

To:Prof. Virgilio Almeida <virgilio.almeida@mct.gov.br>

CC:Prabir Purkayastha <prabirp@agmail.com>, Parminderjeet Singh <Parminder@itforchange.net>, Chinmayi Arun <chinmayiarun@gmail.com>,
Anja Kovacs <anja@internetdemocracy.in>, Osama Manzar <osama@defindia.net>, Kiran Chandra <kiran@swecha.net>, "Dr. V.C.
Vivekanandan" <vivekvc2001@yahoo.co.in>, Rajen Varada <rajen.varada@gmail.com>, Mishi Choudhary <mishi@softwarefreedom.org>

Dear Prof. &lmeida,

We are sriting to follow-up on owr message below. &s expressed earlier,
we have been extremely concernsed about the appointment of ts. Subi
Chaturvedi as the Civil Society Co-chair for the Brazil meeting. This
concern has only been auwgmented now that me have learned that the
Co-chairs will play a crucial coordinating role betmeen the HLC and the
EtIC in producing the ouvtcome documents. We reiterate owr stance that in
these circumstances, the lack of legitimacy of the Civil Society
Co-chair of the meeting in the eyes of the wider civil society commurdty
is a severe shortcoming that will strongly undermine the legitimacy of
the outcome documents. We regquest youw to reconsider the appointment of
the Civil Society Co-chair at the earliest.

Best regards,

1. Chimnmayi &run for the Centre for Communication Governance
2. Surdl &braham for the Centre for Internet and Society

3. Osama Manzar for the Digital Empowerment Foundation

4. Kiran Chandra for the Free Softwmare lovement of India

S. Prof. TC Vivekanandan for the Institute of Global Internet Governance
and advocacy

6. Dr. &nja Kovacs for the Internet Democracy Project

7. Parminderjeet Singh for IT for Change

8. Rajen Tarada for Open Knowledge Commundty

9. Prabir Purkayastha for the Society for Knowledge Commons
10. Mishi Chowdhary for the Software Freedom Law Centre, India

P.5. Please note that Prof. Prof. TC VTivekanandan's name was misspelt in
the original letter.



